
 
 
 

March 4, 2015 
 
 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-15-0018 – RENEWAL OF 

FULL-POWER OPERATING LICENSE FOR CALLAWAY PLANT, 
UNIT 1 

 
 
The Commission has approved staff’s recommendation and authorizes the Director of the Office 
of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to renew the operating license for Callaway upon making the 
appropriate findings on safety and environmental matters. 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 


